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As a member of the Information Technology, Programming and Video Game Design
Advisory Board for several years, I've been offered the opportunity to witness the impact
that Keiser University has on its community. Before each meeting, recognition is given
to local businesses that support the University by hiring its graduates, individuals that
participate as advisors to the various educational committees, and graduates/alumni for
their accomplishments in the “real world.”

In our meetings, the University Staff and Faculty are always trying to find ways to fine
tune their course offerings, adjust to current market conditions, and ensure that their
students are prepared on all levels, not just academically, for the daily grind after

graduation,

There is always a sense of appreciation from faculty, staff and students for my time and
contribution. It is truly an honor to be a part of an organization that focuses its efforts in
making an impact on its community by ensuring that they are well represented by the
students that graduate from their programs,
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